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WATERFRONT RESTROOM 
CONSTRUCTION STARTING IN 
LATE JUNE  

Located in the Promenade and near Pier 58  
Construction of the all-gender public restroom, located on the Park Promenade between Union and University streets, will begin as 
early as Monday, June 24.  Expect the work zone to narrow the space for people walking during work hours.  Work on the restroom 
will take approximately 6 months to complete. 

 

WORK ZONE: 
• In the Promenade adjacent to Pier 58. 

HOURS & DURATION: 
• Beginning as early as Monday, June 24, work is anticipated 

to take approximately 6 months. 
• Work hours typically Monday through Friday, 7 AM to 5 PM 

• Weekend and night work as needed; details will be 
communicated in advance 

PEDESTRIAN ACCESS:  
• Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times.  

• Pedestrian path narrowed during work hours.  

• Parking near the work site may be prohibited for 
staging or equipment and materials to support 
construction.  

ACTIVITIES: 
• Expect construction equipment and vehicles moving in 

and out of work zone. 

• Construction trucks and equipment may be noisy, with 
the most significant noise coming from steel erection, 
welding and connections.  

 

Map of current work zones and restroom zones. 



The restroom includes six individual all-gender stalls including an accessible stall. The City convened 
focus groups to hear from community members with different lived experiences to identify and 
prioritize restroom features and inform the overall design. Key goals for the restroom are making it a 
welcoming, safe, and clean facility for users of all ages and abilities, accommodating families, and 
expressing the unique character of Waterfront Park.  

   A side-by-side of the restroom rendering and foundation looking east from the Park Promenade between 
       University and Union streets. 

ARE YOU A NEIGHBOR? 
SIGN UP FOR TIME-SENSITIVE CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATIONS: 

WATERFRONTCONSTRUCTION.ORG 
The Waterfront continues to be a busy place over the next several 
years. Visit waterfrontconstruction.org for more information on 
multiple projects compiled all in one place. 

QUESTIONS? 
If you have questions or would like more information about the 
Waterfront Seattle program, please call, text, email or visit our 
website. 

206.499.8040 
info@waterfrontseattle.org 
waterfrontseattle.org 
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